
Thank you! 



To the Parent Teacher Association,  

On behalf of all of the students who attended the Accelerated Reader rewards trip to the 

Harry Potter Studios, I would like to thank you for your generosity regarding the funds       

donated.  

 

It was a magical day (excuse the pun) for all involved and the  students were wonderfully  

behaved and did St Paul’s proud!  

 

Thank you again for making the trip possible, without your  kindness, it would not have gone 

ahead.  

Kind regards,  

Sophie Hartwell (English Teacher and AR Coordinator) 

“My favourite part was drinking the Butter Beer 

and getting a frothy moustache! All of the   

teachers thought that this was really funny.”      

– Marco Year 7 

“The Butter Beer was delicious!” – George Year 8 

“It was amazing to see all of the effort that 

goes in to making films. It was a great        

experience and it made me feel proud of my 

Accelerated Reader success which lead to 

this awesome trip. I would definitely tell 

other students to take more quizzes so that 

they can experience stuff like this too.”         

– Lauren Year 9 



“Today was a fantastic day out and was 

extremely enjoyable. My favourite part of 

the day was the model of Hogwarts as it 

was magical.” – Tegan Year 8 

“It was a fantastic experience! Walking 

through Diagon Alley was amazing!”         

– Kylie Year 9 

“My favourite part of the day was having 

my photograph taken on a broomstick 

because it gives me a memory. I also    

really enjoyed the seeing the Hogwarts 

Express and all of the props used were 

really cool.” – Keely Year 7 

“My favourite thing about today was 

when we visited Platform 9 ¾! I loved that 

we were able to go on the train and I got 

a really cool stamp to go in my Harry 

Potter passport.” Lily Year 7 

“The whole day was AWESOME!”              

– Coco-Alexis Year 7 




